
 

 

March 26, 2012 
 
 
Ron Risley 
39401 NW Goose Hill Avenue 
Woodland, WA  98674 
 
Dear Ron, 
 
The Woodland School Board thanks you for allowing our repeater to be placed on your shop. 
We saw the work that Cascade Networks did for this job, and really appreciate that you 
graciously let them place the repeater on the building for this project.  This will allow our local 
schools to have radio communications in an emergency and for day to day use, if necessary.  
We will also be able to hear up river to our Yale Elementary School, which will greatly help in a 
regional emergency. 
 
Know that this greatly enhances our emergency plan in our District, which helps us keep the 
students of our District safer. Thanks for supporting our students in this way. 
 
We understand that there have been power outages at this site, and that they are a regular 
occurrence.  We are looking into a power backup solution with Cascade Networks. If you have a 
need to contact us about the repeater, please call us at (360) 841-2700. 
 
Again, thank you so much for this gesture.  We greatly appreciate it. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
____________________________________    ______________________________ 
Superintendent      Board President 
 
______________________________ 
Director 
     
______________________________  
Director 
  
______________________________ 
Director 
 
______________________________ 
Director 
 


